
 

Sunday, June 11 
KC Breakfast 
 

Monday, June 12 
6:30 pm   8

th
 Grade Graduation Mass 

 

Tuesday, June 13 
6:00 am   Men’s Group - Rm 6 
9:00 am   Koffee Klatch - Rm 6 
9:30 am   Quilters - Rm 5 
6:30 pm   Women’s Club - St Paul Rm 
 
Wednesday, June 14 
5:00 pm   Pastoral Council Mtg - St Paul Rm 

7:30 pm   Choir Practice - Church 
 

Thursday, June 15 
1:00 pm   Scripture Study 
 

Friday, June 16 
10:00 am   School Mass  
 

Saturday, June 17  
Father’s Day Pie Pick-Up 
 

Sunday, June 18 - Father’s Day 
Father’s Day Pie Pick-Up 

Calendar for June 11 - June 18 June 11, 2017                       The Most Holy Trinity  

Sandy 
Vanderzanden 
Terry Ianora 
Jim Fisher 

Bob Craviotto 
Rita Martin 

Karen McDowell 
Brian Miller 

Chuck Lang 
Brad Hyder 

Clarence Spink 
Barbara Lund 
Josie Helton 

Jaime Henslee-Koleno 

 

INTENTIONS June 12 -  June 18 
 

Monday     8:30 am  
   Communion Service 
Tuesday    8:30 am 
   Thuy Pham † 
Wednesday      8:30 am  
   Ken Rodakowski † 
Thursday   8:30 am  
   Knights of Columbus 

Friday   10:00 am  
   Thuy Pham † 
Saturday   8:30 am   
   St. Paul Parishioners  
   5:30 pm  
   Adam & Stella Klocek † † 
Sunday             8:00 am   
                          All Fathers-Living & Deceased 
                          10:30 am  
   All Fathers-Living & Deceased 

   Youth and Education   

Please continue to pray for those 
listed in our Book of Prayer.  
* To allow space for others, if your 
prayers have been answered, 
please call the Parish Office. 

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 
Please keep the following parishioners,  

family members and friends in your prayers.  

“All the holy ones send 
greetings to you.” 
1 Corinthians 13:12 

 
 

Youth Programs 
 

 Vacation Bible School is right around the corner. 
It’s going to be a great time at the Barnyard  

      Round-Up, June 26-30.  
  

 We are looking for volunteers to help make this 
year’s Vacation Bible School the best one yet. If 
you can donate a couple hours out of your day, 
it would mean so much. Contact Christine at 
cmshepard@archdpdx.org 

 

Parish School  
 
 

8
th 

Grade Graduation 
Graduation Mass for the 8

th 
Grade class 

will be Monday, June 12
th 

at 6:30 pm, 
reception to follow in the Parish Hall.   

 

Last Day of School
 

End of the year Mass will be Friday, 
June 16

th 
at 10:00 am. Mass will be 

hosted by the 3
rd

 and 7
th 

Grades.  
All are welcome! 
School will be dismissed at 12:00 noon.  

Sacraments 
 
 

2018 Confirmation  
registration is open to all 
high school aged youth.  
 

Pick up a registration 
packet in the  
Parish Office.  
 
Classes will begin in  
September!  

Did You Know? 
As Christian stewards, we receive 
God's gifts gratefully, cultivate them 
responsibly, share them lovingly in 
justice with others, and return them 
with increase to the Lord.  
 

Jesus calls us, as his disciples, to a 
new way of life—the Christian way of 
life—of which stewardship is part. But 
Jesus does not call us as nameless 
people in a faceless crowd. He calls us 
individually, by name to be stewards of 
our personal vocations, which we  
receive from God. It is the personal 
responsibility of each one of us as 
stewards of the Church. All members 
of the Church have their own roles. 
 

Contact the Parish Office and let us 
help you find your role.    -2017 USCCB 

Ministry Schedules 
 

Ministry schedules are available on our website, wwwsaintpaulparish.com 
To view, click on the “Stay Connected” tab. Then click “Volunteer  
Opportunities”. In addition, current schedules are located on the back of the  
bulletin’s monthly calendar insert.  

Financial Report June 4, 2017 
 

Identified    $   7,909.00 
Unidentified   $      462.36 
E-Giving    $   2,861.00 
Building Fund             $      210.00 
Maintenance   $       155.00 
Total           $  11,597.36 
Steubenville BBQ  $       776.00 

 

Thank you for your generous support which 
helps to make St. Paul Church a warm and  
welcoming parish community.  

Next Sunday, June 18th 

 

Reading I: Deuteronomy 8:2-3, 14b-16b (167A) 
Responsorial: Psalm 147:12-15, 19-20 
Reading II: 1 Corinthians 10:16-17 
Gospel: John 6:51-58 
Communion Antiphon: John 6:57 
 
For Daily Readings visit saintpaulparish.com 



CATHOLIC COMMUNITY EVENTS ST. PAUL PARISH NEWS & EVENTS 

 

Fred Meyer Point Donation 
 

Did you know you can donate your 
Fred Meyer Reward Points to 1

st 

Way. If you would like to contribute 
your points to benefit our local crisis 
pregnancy center, you can sign up by 
going to fredmeyer.com, Click on the  
Community Reward link and enter 
#90719. You may also donate your 
points by calling Fred Meyer at 
(866) 518-2686.  

Lost and Found 
 

St. Anthony has done his job; now 
it’s your turn to find what was lost. It 
may have been found. Stop by the 
Parish Office and check out the lost 
and found box. Treasures that have 
not been claimed will be donated  
to charity.  

Chaplet of Divine Mercy  
 

Join us in praying the beautiful  
meditation prayer of the Divine  
Mercy Chaplet Sundays at  
10:00 am. What a humble way to 
prepare before we celebrate Mass.  
 

The Sunday leaders are: 
June 11

th
 - Colleen Murray 

June 18
th
 - Tim McDonald 

June 25
th 

- Brian Carrigan 
July 2

nd 
   - Don Freeman  

Volunteers Needed 
 

St. Vincent de Paul of St. Paul 
Church is looking for volunteers to 
help deliver food boxes to those in 
need. They are in search of people 
who: 

· Own their own vehicle 

· Can lift 20+ pounds 

· Climb stairs easily 

· Are able to dedicate one          
afternoon a week on Tuesday or 
Thursday 

For more information, email  
community@saintpaulparish.com 
or call the Parish Office at  
(541) 686-2345. 

Quo Vadis Days Camp 
June 19-22 

 

Quo Vadis is a  4-day summer camp  
for young Catholic men (13 - 18) to 
learn more about the priesthood, to 
deepen their faith and to better discern 
God’s will in their lives. 

Bulletin Announcements 
 

To ensure timely printing and  
delivery of weekend bulletins,  
announcements and materials for 
the next Sunday’s bulletin must be  
received by 4 pm on Wednesdays.  
Send your announcements to  
community@saintpaulparish.com 
All announcement suggestions are  
subject to edits. 

VBS Needs 
 

Vacation Bible School needs items to 
borrow for the week of VBS to help 
make this year’s camp a success. 

We are looking for: 
 

· Metal Watering Can  

· Dinner Bell  

· Tall Silk Sunflowers & Cornstalks 

· Stuffed Farm Animals & Puppets 

· Stick Horses 

· Metal Milk Cans (new item) 

 

Please bring your items to the Parish 
Office during business hours.  
Please label everything so we can 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter  
July 21-23 

 

Join the millions of couples worldwide 
who have learned how to keep their 
marriage vibrant and alive!  
We are pleased to have Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter held in the 
Willamette Valley after 10 years.  
The retreat will be St. Alice Catholic 
Church, in Springfield.  
For more information call  
(541) 344-8433 
for more information, call or visit 
rediscoverthespark.org 
Take this opportunity to grow in your 
marriage without leaving the area.  

Diapers for 1st Way 
 

1
st 

Way Crisis Pregnancy Center is in 
need of size 5 diapers. You may leave 
them at St. Paul Parish Office or bring 
them directly to 1

st 
Way at 

1162 B Street #213 in Springfield.  

Hygiene Drive 
Through the Month of June 

 

Catholic Community Service  
Hygiene Drive is underway. Support 
your community and those in need 
by donating hygiene products to help 
homeless and low income families.  
They are looking for items such as: 

· Soap (body and laundry) 

· Diapers 

· Sunscreen 

· Deodorant 

· Dish Soap 

· Toothpaste 
 

Simply place your loving donations 
in the Hygiene Drive barrel in the 
vestibule of the Church through the 
month of June.  

Father’s Day Pies 
Pick-Up on June 17

th
 and 18

th
 

 

Looking for a perfect gift for the Dad 
in your life? How about a fresh  
apple pie? Pre-order your pie today at 
saintpaulparish.com and pay  
conveniently from your device or pick 
up an order form from the  
Parish Office.  
 

Pick-up your delicious pies on  
Father’s Day Weekend following  
all Masses.  
*Orders must be placed by June 12

th
. 

Rediscover the Mass Retreat 
Sunday, June 18

th 

 

Bored at Mass? Uninspired? Stuck in a 
Spiritual rut? Join Eugene Catholic 
Young Adults for a retreat on  
The Catholic Mass at St. Paul Church 
from 10:00 am - 5:00 pm. This retreat 
is for ages 21-39. 
 

For more information and to register, 
call (541) 270-9329 or send an email 
to eugeneyoungadults@gmail.com 

St. Mark VBS Openings 
July 10

th
 - 14

th
 

 

“Kick It Oldschool’ with St. Mark 
Church this summer at their Vacation 
Bible School. St. Mark is currently  
taking applications for their summer 
camp. Register campers  
(PreK - 5th Grade) online at 
saintmarkeugene.org  

Church Events 
 

If you have an upcoming event that 
you would like us to share with  
parishioners as well as other parishes, 
please give us an advance notice of  
6-8 weeks so we have enough time to 
get the word out.  


